
 

 

PUTNAM BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Special Meeting  

February 1, 2024 

Secretary’s Report 

 

 

The Putnam Board of Education met in special session on Thursday, February 1, 2024 at 6:00 PM 

in the Joseph V. Pempek Memorial Conference Room.  

 

 

Attendance: Julie Blouin, Kelly Gazzola, Laure LaBonte, Michael Morrill, Chad Neal,  

  James Purdon, Carolyn Riendeau, and Chris Stewart 
 

Absent: Christopher Steinbrick 
 

Others: Steven Rioux, Superintendent and Nancy Cole, Business Administrator 

 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER 

The meeting started at 6:00 PM 

 

2. PRESENTATIONS 

a. Presentation of Superintendent’s Proposed Budget FY 2024-2025 

Superintendent Rioux presented the proposed budget for FY 2024-2025. 

 

3. BUSINESS (For Discussion and Possible Action) 

a. Budget Workshop FY 2024-2025 

The proposed budget for FY 2024-2025 was discussed. A vote was tabled to the BOE 

regular meeting in February. 

 

4. ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting ended at 7:40 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

Carolyn Riendeau 

Board Secretary 


